
Youngstown open meeting on 11/16/2017 regarding chapter 13 practice 
and new Chapter 13 Plan (Official Form 113) 

 

All attorneys who represent clients in consumer bankruptcy cases 

assigned to my docket are cordially invited to an open meeting on 

Thursday, November 16, 2017 in my courtroom at the Nathaniel R. Jones 

Federal Building and U.S. Courthouse, 10 East Commerce Street, Third 

Floor, Youngstown, Ohio.  The floor will be open to discuss changes in 

chapter 13 practice, including implementation of the new Chapter 13 Plan 

(Official Form 113).  The meeting will begin at the close of the 

chapter 13 hearing docket at approximately 11:00 a.m. 

 Please contact the Courtroom Deputy, Micki Tisone-Janczewski, by 

telephone (330-742-0906) or by e-mail 

(micki_janczewski@ohnb.uscourts.gov) to identify any specific topics you 

would like to address. 

Judge Kay Woods 
United States Bankruptcy Court 
Northern District of Ohio  


